
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: March 17, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Grant from Truckee Elementary PTO for Bussing Truckee 

Elementary School Students to the University of Reno Planetarium 

Field Trip 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept Grant from Truckee Elementary PTO for Bussing Truckee Elementary School 

Students to the University of Reno Planetarium Field Trip 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Truckee Elementary PTO has generously granted $1,000.00 to Tahoe Truckee 

Unified School District to provide a charter bus to take the 5th-grade students to the 

University of Reno Planetarium in Reno, Nevada. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $1,000.00 – Truckee Elementary PTO 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: Grant Form and Grant Application 
 


